
Friday November 1 : Popcorn sale .50 a bag (1 bag per child)  

Monday November 4: Pajama day  

Monday November 11: No School (Veteran’s Day) 

Tuesday November 12: Kindergarten Field trip to the Discovery Center  

Wednesday-Friday November 27-29: No School (Thanksgiving Break) 

It’s getting cold out there!  Please be sure to 

dress your child appropriately for all kinds of 

weather as we go outside everyday. 

It was so great to get to sit and talk with most of 

you during parent/teacher conferences.  Thank 

you for taking the time to meet.   

Reflections on October:  Last month we explored pumpkins.  We cut 

one open, named the parts and carved a Jack-O-Lantern.  We also 

explored parts of a skeleton, naming the different bones in the body.  

This year’s Kiss the Pig was a lot of fun.  Thank you for the generous 

donations.  Keep a look out on the classroom door to see what 

classroom materials are purchased with the donated money.    

November:  This month we will continue to look at the changes 
going on around us as temperatures drop and leaves continue to fall.  
Over the last few months we have systematically been increasing the 
difficulty of materials and our students have shown great 
responsibility with these challenging works. In Practical life we will be 
adding more elaborate water works such as washing a chair or 
making soap bubbles, works that involve many steps to complete. In 
math we are working with the bead stair and recognizing the bead 
bar that corresponds with the number.  We are also working on 
numbers 11-19. We will also explore the concept of friendship. What 
makes a friend?  Are we still friends even though I am playing with 
someone else?   
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